
January 1, 2024


Dear Teacher,


We are eagerly anticipating Festival 2024 - April 8-12! The website is now up and ready 
for registrations.


Registration Deadline: February 14, 2024 @ 11:59p.m.


Registration Fees: Solos - $16/entry; Duets & Ensembles - $20/entry


Everything you need to know about the Nipawin Music Festival can be found on the 
website - www.nipawinmusicfestival.ca -  including this year’s dates, the SMFA syllabus, 
local class lists and on-line registration. 


SMFA Syllabus and Local Class Lists


You will find links for the SMFA syllabus and the NMFA local class lists on the website.  


a) If you purchased a printed copy of the SMFA syllabus, there have been significant 
revisions which can be found by clicking on the SMFA syllabus link on our website.


b) NEW: Changes have been made to the Nipawin local class lists to comply with 
SMFA requirements.  If you have suggestions or a request for a new class, please 
contact me before January 13.


On-line Registration


Once again we will only be accepting on-line registrations. There is a separate 
registration form for each discipline.  As in the past, you can only register for 5 classes 
in one registration.  If you need to register for more classes, you will need to use 
another registration form.


All class numbers and titles have been set up in a drop-down menu and by clicking on 
the menu and typing the class number, you should be able to search for the class 
easier.  If you notice that a class is missing, duplicated or the information is wrong, 
please contact me.  In the meantime, enter your other classes and finish your 
registration.  


http://www.nipawinmusicfestival.ca


Other Solo Registration


You can use the “Other Solo Registration” form to register classes for other disciplines 
that don’t have a specific registration form. You can also use this form if a class is 
missing or is wrong in its discipline registration form.  Please make sure your students 
and/or their parents do not use this form for classes that have their own form.    


Duets and Ensembles


If you are registering any duets or ensembles, you can only register a maximum of 2 
classes on one registration.  Also, the performers must be the same if registering more 
than 1 class.  Other performer combinations must be registered separately.


On a separate page, I have made a template for you to give to each of your students if 
they are registering themselves so that they know what information to enter. I would 
encourage you as a teacher to take some time to look through the registration form so 
that you can help them if they have questions.


No changes will be made once the program has been made.


If you have any questions about the website or registration process, please don’t 
hesitate to contact me. If you have questions about the music festival in general you can 
contact myself or Jamie Hildebrandt, Festival President, (306-812-8086).


Thank you for your desire to impart the joy of music in the lives of your students. We 
look forward to hearing them and celebrating their learning with you!


Sincerely,


Myra Schmidt

Entry Secretary - Nipawin Music Festival

306-812-7792

info@nipawinmusicfestival.ca


